
Claudia, 
 
Thanks for taking the time to write. I understand your concerns and will certainly take them into 
account as we hear and consider the evidence in this proceeding.  
 
Thank you, 
Dusty 
 
PS. Anissa, please enter this into the record, as it is an ex parte communication.  
 
Dustin "Dusty" Johnson 
Public Utilities Commission 
(605) 773-3201 
 
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Claudia Pullman <cpullman@svtv.com> 
To: Johnson, Dustin  (PUC) 
Cc: ron and claudia pullman <cpullman@svtv.com> 
Sent: Fri Nov 30 08:27:21 2007 
Subject: Recnet pipeline leak. 
 
I am contacting you in regards to the recent pipeline leak here in SD on a canadian oil pipeline. I 
don't care if  the puipeline was 30 or more years old, the fact still remains that there are no 
guarantees that these pipeline wion't leak and this months incident is just more proof of that fact. 
Everyone affected by this thing going through or back yards, whether directly or indirectly 
affected, should be concerned. I can't believe anyone supporting this pipeline! The main reason 
they want to run this thing through SD is the fact that we have some of the lowest land prices. 
The further east you go , the more they have to pay and we get stuck with diminished property 
values. Please consider this in the next meeting. Thank you, Claudia Pullman, Freeman 
 
 


